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The Oregon Department of Corrections (DOC) Health Services 
continues to prepare for the new Electronic Health Records (EHR) 
System. 
 
It is DOC Health Services’ priority to keep your family member’s 
private health information safe as we transition paper health 
records to electronic health records. When paper records are 
scanned, the electronic files are stored, backed-up, and protected, 
on hard drives, and can only be accessed by authorized people in 
health services who take care of your family member’s health. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The privacy rules in place at DOC also make sure that your family 
member’s health information stays confidential! 
 
DOC Health Services will continue to update adults in custody and 
their friends and family about our progress in this exciting project. 
 


